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November 30, 2023 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1 E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

hydro�one 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 

483 Bay Street 

7th Floor South Tower 

Toronto, Ontario MSG 2P5 

HydroOne.com 

Joanne Richardson 

Director, Major Projects and 

Partnerships 

C 416.902.4326 

Joanne.Richardson@HydroOne.com 

EB-2023-0328: Application by Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation ("CPUC") for leave to sell its distribution 

system to Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One"), made pursuant to section 86(1 )(a) of the OEB Act. 

Pursuant to Chapter 1 of the Ontario Energy Board's (OEB) Filing Requirements for Electricity Distribution 

Rate Applications dated June 24, 2021, an application filed with the OEB must include a certification by a 

senior officer of the distributor stating that the application and any evidence filed in support of the application 

is accurate, consistent, and complete to the best of his or her knowledge. 

Based upon request, CPUC, is providing the certification in the context of this MAADs application. Please 

find enclose the Certification of Evidence. 

Sincerely, 

Joanne Richardson 

cc: Paul Bernier, Director, Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation 

Regulatory Affairs, Hydro One Networks Inc. by email: regulatory@HydroOne.com 
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